March 6, 1944.

Mr. Harley A. Prichard, Superintendent of Schools, Williamsburg, Kansas.

Dear Superintendent Prichard:

I am sorry that due to another high school commencement on the evening of May 18th it will be impossible for me to accept your invitation to speak at the Williamsburg High School on that evening. I also have an engagement to speak on Friday night, May 19th.

Is there any possibility that your commencement might be held on Wednesday evening, May 17th? If so, there is a possibility that I might be able to accept your invitation.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Loach.

Dear Mr Willen: We will Certainly Change our our date of Commencement to May 17 if you will Come on That date. Please let me know. Sincely Yours Harley A. Tuchand